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Monday, August 5, 2024
Dear Oak Creek Club Homeowners:
The 2024 Annual Meeting for the Oak Creek Club Homeowner’s Association will be held on Tuesday, October 8, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. The primary purpose of the meeting is to elect three resident members to the Board of Directors. The Oak Creek Club Homeowner’s Association is governed by a five (5) member Board of Directors. The Board currently consists of (4) resident elected members and (1) Developer appointed members. This year, (3) resident positions will be available for a (2) year term. The Developer Board Member will leave the Oak Creek Club Board of Directors this year. 
Candidates for the Board position must be members in good standing. No homeowner may vote at any meeting of the Association or be elected to serve on the Board of Directors if payment of any financial obligation due to the Association is delinquent for more than sixty days.
All Candidate Forms must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, August 26, 2024, to the Management Office in the Swim & Tennis Club at 14505 Mary Bowie Parkway, Upper Marlboro, MD 20774 or email manager@oakcreekclub.com.
By no later than September 9, 2024, a formal Annual Meeting Package will be mailed to each owner of record and include an Annual Meeting Notice, Agenda, and the list of Candidates with their completed Candidate Forms. 
A Candidates Forum will be held virtually on Tuesday, September 24, 2024. The Forum will begin at 6:30 p.m. Each Candidate will introduce themselves and briefly summarize their reasons for wanting to serve on the Board. Questions will be taken in order through the raised hand feature on the Zoom Platform.
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact the management staff at 301-390-1721.
Sincerely,
Oak Creek Club Homeowner’s Association 
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